
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE OCTOBER 18th, 2016 BUDGET WORKSHOP

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Budget Workshop on Tuesday, October 18th, 2016 at 6:30 PM.  
Roll Call:
Joseph Norton – present




Mary Weinberger – present




Linda Eurich – present




Mark D’Agostino – absent (would arrive later at 6:45 PM)




Ryan Orton – present

1. COMPUTER REPLACEMENT: A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to replace the comptroller’s computer through the Town’s BAS IT Services in the amount of $957.00 ($720 for a Dell OptiPlex and $237 for labor).  The supervisor mentioned that the labor might be a little more if more files need to be transferred.  Motion carried with a roll call vote: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – absent; Ryan Orton – yes.

The Town Board members went over a few parts of the 2017 Tentative Budget: the Assessor’s office, the Board meeting videographer and the Transfer Station.

It was agreed that another Budget Workshop would be held on Monday, October 24th at 
6 PM.

A motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:53 PM was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.
____________________________
Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk

